
 
TO:  Peter  Brixius, City Manager 
  City Council  
 
FROM: Shane Baker, R&B Director 
 
DATE: April 15, 2025 
 
SUBJECT:      2025 Asphalt Overlays 
 
We opened bids for City’s 2025 Overlays on April 15th. The streets scheduled for this 
year are 8th street Yampa-Washington and the 800 blocks of Russel and Tucker Streets.  
The approved budget for the 2025 Overlays is $325,000.00. 
 
We received one qualified bid package back from United Companies for $280,837.00 
 

Item Description of Estimated Quantities QTY Unit Unit Cost Total Cost 

1. Overlay 2” Asphalt 1,331 Tons $182.00 $208,754.00 

2. Manhole Adjustment 8 Ea. $255.00 $1,785.00 

3 Valve Box Adjustment 3 Ea. $135.00 $2,025.00 

4. Oil (SS-1) Tack 2,958 Gal $6.00 $12,228.00 

5. Full Width Milling 11,831 S.Y. $7.00 $71,330.00 

      

 Total Bid    $296,122.00 

 
  
 
We would like to recommend the 2025 Overlays be awarded to United Companies for 
$296,122.00, they have met all bid specifications and are the low bid. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me 824-4463. 
 


